
 

 
March 28, 2020  
 
 
Good day Waterford Valley High School System families,  
 
The regular public meeting of the Newfoundland and Labrador English School Board was held on 
March 28, 2020. During that meeting, Trustees decided not to proceed with any changes for the 
Waterford Valley High School System. This means that St. Mary’s Elementary will remain status quo 
(Grades K-6) for the upcoming 2020-21 school year.  
 
The report from the most recent ThoughtExchange survey, which closed on March 11, 2020 is also now 
available and can be accessed through the following link: ​https://bit.ly/2019WVHReviewRound2  
 
For further reference, all relevant information on the Waterford Valley High School System Review 
Process for the 2019-2020 school year can be found here: 
https://www.nlesd.ca/schools/schoolreview/index.jsp  
 
Should you have any questions regarding this decision by the Board of Trustees, please reach out via 
telephone at 758-2341 or by email ​darrylfeener@nlesd.ca​.  
 
Thank you for your engagement and excellent feedback throughout the school review process for this 
system. 
  
Regards,  

 
Darryl Feener  
Assistant Director of Education for Programs (Avalon Region)  
District Headquarters, St. John’s 
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